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Staff Report
Department of Public Utilities

To: Honorable Mayor Baliles and Members of the City Council
Through: Danny Roberts, City Manager

From: Brandon Phillips, Director of Utilities

Date: March 14, 2024

Subject: Grinder for Logan Point Pump Station

RECOMMENDATION:
Staff recommends that the City Council approve the installation of a
debris grinder for Logan Point sewer pump station.

FISCAL IMPLICATION:
The Utilities Department is requesting approval for JJA Enterprises to
install a grinder at Logan Point pump station in the amount of $41,903.00.

BACKGROUND:

Logan Point pump station is our largest station, and we are currently
experiencing high levels of rags and debris resulting in higher
maintenance and labor costs. Both pumps were repaired last year due to
failure. This grinder will break down larger debris to allow it to pass
through the station without causing clogs or potential damage to our
pumps, and in return, lowering our maintenance and labor costs.



